
 
 

 

 

 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 

Children's Day Celebrations on Monday, 14 November,2022      

 

Dear Parents                     

Children are our most treasured asset. To make them feel important, loved and special , we are celebrating 

Children's Day in a unique and distinctive way.   With lots of enthusiasm and admiration , we have planned a host 

of activities for our little munchkins.        

Let's set the party!                  

Please send  snacks to munch on and lunch of your child's choice on  Monday.  Don't send any books and notebooks.     

Looking forward to a fun filled day!                                               

Regards 
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